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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

Unfortunately due to unforeseen 
circumstances the East Security Gate at 

the Port of Cardiff will be closed on 
Sunday 16th of February 2014 from 7.30am 

to 4.00pm 
 

During this time please use the West 
security Gate entrance 

 
 
 

APOLOGIES FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE. 
 
 
 

   
 


